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Seabeck Community Center (SCC) 

15398 Seabeck HWY NW 

Seabeck, WA 98380 

Good News.  Suzanne hosted our end of a Zoom meeting with the CKSD 

Board on June 24th.  My wife, Pam made a Power Point presentation to the 

Board.  The Board seemed impressed by what we have accomplished and 

they were enthused about a Community Center in Seabeck.  The next step 

will be a School Board vote for the Center at their July 8th meeting.  We 

don’t know if this will be a public meeting that the community can attend. 

CKSD and their contractors are making progress at the elementary school 

campus.  The removed elementary school footprint has been graveled over 

and will become a large parking area.  Power, water, internet and alarms 

are connected.  The sewer (septic) will be connected soon.  We have 

asked for some access for volunteers to start clean-up work.  

An outdoor community meeting will be announced as soon as the COVID-

19 rules allow.  This will be a get to know each other, a Q & A, and a 

discussion of highlights related to: 

• Vision presented to CKSD 

• SCC’s Mission 

• SCC and CKSD Operating Agreement 

• SCC’s Organization – Officers, Directors, Members, Volunteers 

• What are the next actions and milestones 

You may make donations by check payable to SCC (a non-profit) and mail 

them to the above address.   

Cheers, 

Suzanne Arkless and Don Chalupka 


